
 

Dates for the Diary  

Parents meetings - 25th & 26th 

September 

Harvest coffee afternoon – KS1 Friday 

20th 

Harvest coffee afternoon - KS2 Friday 

27th  

Friday 27th October – break up for half 

term  

Monday 6th November – return to school  

Friday 1st December – PD day  

 

Parents meetings  

Appointments for parents meetings will 

be available to book on eSchools from 

Tuesday. 

 

Leavers hoodies 

Miss Langley will have Leavers hoodies 

available to try on at Parent evenings. 

Lets get them organised and here for 

after half term.  
 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Everyone! 

Year 1:   Albie 

Year 2: Lewis 

Year 3: Isabelle 

Year 4: Hepzibah  

Year 5: Leo  

Year 6: Hermione 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Jimmy 

Year 2: Reuben 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 4: Maggie   
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Earrings  

Thank you to the many of you who have 

managed to source clear plastic retainers for 

your children to wear whilst in school in 

preference to earrings. 

We now have a supply of clear plastic 

retainers in the school office (thanks to a 

generous parent) that can be given to children 

if they accidentally forget to remove their 

earrings after a weekend off. 

The Miss Langley in the school office will 

contact you on your emergency number for 

permission to remove earrings and put the 

retainers in if this happens. 

 

School lunches  

As a school we are currently feeling the 

impact of the cost of living increases, please 

can I ask that parents keep dinner payments 

up to date. 

In the week beginning1/10/23 Miss Langley 

will be contacting parents owing over £30 to 

request they provide a packed lunch until their 

debt is cleared.  

I hope this will help stop large debts 

accumulating that we all find hard to pay.  

 

Afterschool club  

Thank you for your support with the changes 

to afterschool clubs this week.  

If you pay by tax free childcare please 

remember to email office@lockwood.rac.sch.uk 

or call Miss Langley on 01287 650238 to book 

your days for breakfast and the later after 

school care If you pay direct to ParentPay you 

should now be able to book and pay for 4-5pm.  

Bikes  

If children are coming to school on bikes 

please ensure they dismount and walk across 

the yard.. I will be monitoring this and giving 

house points to children that follow the rules.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@lockwood.rac.sch.uk

